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Equestrian Australia Driving Committee - 
UPDATE 

 
Meeting held: 16 October 2023 

Below is a summary of proceedings at the recent EA Driving Committee Meeting 
 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 

 
EA Rule Review 
 

- Finalised rule changes, sent to State Branches 11 September, no feedback received, now 
ready to be submitted for EA Board Approval. 

 
Official’s Pathways 

- Continued work on development of the Officials Courses.  Course Syllabus & Course 
Presenter EOI application finalised.  EOI’s to be sought.  Reviewed by Committee Panel. 

- Discussion regarding Steward Pathway and commencement of course development. 
 
Guidelines around load pulling capacity  

- Further discussion, found little research and scientifically gathered data available to support 
the guidelines being recommended.  Seeking additional assistance from other countries and 
safety team. 
 

EA Driving Committee EOI’s 

- 2 committee positions and Athlete Representative to become vacant.  EOI’s close 31 
October 2023. 

 
Next Meeting 
 

- Monday 4 December 2023 


